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Letter of Acceptance 
 

Dated: November 1st, 2024 
 
To, 
Mr. Indravadan Shah (ID: CSIN250106) 
President, 
Raaga Music Therapy LLC 
Virginia, United States of America 
 
Greetings Mr. Shah, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your application to present at the upcoming “1st TMAT International 
Conference on Trends in Music & Alternative Therapy” has been accepted. On behalf of the 
organizing committee, I would like to extend my congratulations. 
 
Your paper titled "Music Therapy for Migraine Management: A Holistic Approach" has been selected 
for presentation at the conference, which will take place from January 19th, 2025 to January 21st, 2025 
at Hilton Orchard, Singapore, Singapore.  
 
We are confident that your research will make a valuable contribution to the conference and stimulate 
insightful discussions among attendees, as an Online Listener. 
 
Please find all the relevant information on our website (https://iamt.net.in/conference-aug-2024/), 
regarding details of your presentation submission deadlines, including the schedule, and presentation 
format. 
 
Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
secretary@iamt.co.in. 
 
Once again, congratulations on your acceptance, and we look forward to welcoming you. 
 
 
 
 
-- 
Melodious Regards, 
Secretary 
Indian Association of Music Therapy 
New Delhi, India 
www.iamt.co.in 


